
Version 1.0 – 12/7/06 

India 

Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
Office of Water Quality 

Wetlands Section

PUBLIC NOTICE 
IDEM ID Number: 

2023-1011-49-GCW-A-2 

Corps of Engineers ID Number: 

Publication Date: 
March 22, 2024 

Closing Date: 
April 9, 2024 Not Applicable 

To all interested parties: This letter shall serve as a formal notice for a State Isolated Wetland Individual Permit Public Hearing by the 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM).  The purpose of the notice is to inform the public of the public hearings date, 
time, and location.  

1. Hearing location:

2. Hearing Date:

3. Hearing Time:

4. Hearing Details:

Edgewood Intermediate School gymnasium 7620 Edgewood Ave. Indianapolis, IN 46239

April 9, 2024 

5:30pm to 7:30pm (or until all public comments are received)  

The Indiana Department of Environmental Management's Office of Water Quality will hold a public hearing for 
the draft wetlands permit #IWIP 2023-1011-49-GCW-A-2. The permit is for the property at County Line Road 
and Arlington Avenue - Northeast Corner. Citizens are invited to attend this public hearing to provide testimony 
regarding the permit. Additional information may be found online at https://www.in.gov/idem/5474.htm.    

Comment period: Any person or entity who wishes to submit comments or information relevant to the aforementioned project after 
the public hearing will have a five(5) day comment period to submit comments. 

Questions? Additional information may be obtained from Graham Wrin, Project Manager, at 317-605-4105 or by email at 
GCWrin@idem.in.gov.  Please address all correspondence to the project manager and reference the IDEM 
project identification number listed on this notice.  Indicate if you wish to receive a copy of IDEM’s final 
decision.  Written comments and inquiries may be forwarded to - 

Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
100 North Senate Avenue 

MC65-42 WQS IGCN 1255 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2251 

FAX: 317/232-8406 
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